Notice of Cancellation

City of Oakland
Design Review Committee Meeting
February 26, 2020

[, Catherine Payne, in my capacity as Secretary to the Design Review
Committee, declare as follows:

Notice is hereby given that, due to an issue of providing timely
notice, the Regular Meeting of the Design Review Committee
of February 26, 2020 is adjourned to the Special Meeting of the
Design Review Committee to be held on Wednesday, March 4,
2020 at 4:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, City Hall, One
Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Oakland, CA.

I, Catherine Payne, Secretary to the Design Review Committee, do hereby
certify that I caused this Notice to be conspicuously posted at Clty Hall, on
Monday, February 10, 2020. :

Catherine Payne, Secretary to the Design Review Committee
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